

## STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DARRELL T. YOUNG
IN REPLY REFER TO:

FORD N. FUCHIGAMI

DIRECTOR

Deputy Directors

JADE T. BUTAY

ROSS M. HIGASHI

EDWIN H. SNIFFEN

869 PUNCHBOWL STREET HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813-5097

December 28, 2015

DEPT. COMM. NO. 154

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Eighth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker and Members of the House of Representatives Twenty-Eighth State Legislature State Capitol, Room 431 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki and Members of the Legislature:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the Safe Routes to School Report; In accordance with Act 317(12), I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: <a href="http://hidot.hawaii.gov/library/reports/reports-to-the-legislature/">http://hidot.hawaii.gov/library/reports/reports-to-the-legislature/</a>

Sincerely,

FORD N. FUCHIGAMI
Director of Transportation

CC: Legislative Reference Bureau